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NOTE FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
ANNOUNCING THAT HE WILL BE AWAY FROM HEADQUARTERS
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CHAIRMAN 

THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
April 24, 2006
Dear Mr. Secretary General,


I have the honor to advise that I will be away from Headquarters from April 25 to 27, 2006.


Accordingly, in keeping with Article 6 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council and the Order of Precedence, Ambassador Marina Annette Valère, Permanent Representative of Trinidad and Tobago and Vice-Chair of the Permanent Council, will assume the duties of the Chair on April 25 and 27, 2006.  During her absence on April 26, Ambassador Denis G. Antoine, Permanent Representative of Grenada will assume the duties.


I will appreciate your circulating this information to the Permanent Representatives to the Organization of American States.


Accept, Mr. Secretary General, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
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Ellsworth I.A. John

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of


Saint Vincent and the Grenadines to the OAS


Chair of the Permanent Council

José Miguel Insulza

Secretary General

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C. 20006
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